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ARC Pediatric Vaccination Policy  

At Austin Regional Clinic, our pediatricians and family 
physicians strive to be good partners with our patients  
and families. Combining medical expertise and parental 
experience, we work together to make the best 
informed decisions for your child’s health. 

Prioritizing safety for the most vulnerable 
Our physicians and staff strive to keep our clinics safe  
for infants who have not yet had the full range of 
vaccinations, as well as seniors, pregnant women, and many other individuals with compromised 
immune systems. With ongoing outbreaks of diseases, such as measles in communities that have low 
immunization rates, we’ve seen how quickly illness can spread, especially to young infants and the 
elderly population. The goal of our vaccine policy is to ensure our clinics do not pose health risks for our 
most high-risk patients.  

We are committed to providing you with accurate and up-to-date information about vaccines while 
creating a safe and informed space where we can discuss your questions and concerns. 

Advising vaccination for all pediatric patients  
ARC doctors strongly recommend vaccinations for all pediatric patients. We request immunization 
records for all our pediatric patients. To help us protect our highest-risk patients, we encourage our 
families who choose not to vaccinate to talk with their child’s doctor about immunization questions or 
concerns. Your child’s doctor can update you on recommended vaccinations and work with you on a 
vaccine catch-up schedule. 

Thank you for trusting us with your child’s care  
We are grateful to all parents and caregivers who have entrusted the care of your children to us. We 
have tremendous respect for all facets of parenting and recognize we all have the same goal, cohesive 
families and healthy children. It is our privilege to be on your team. 

 


